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I am extremely supportive of returning to in person voting. When voters approved 

mail in voting we were completely unaware of how much the democrats would use it 

as a tool to manipulate votes in their favor. Returning to in person voting is a step in 

the right direction to restore election integrity to our once great state, which is clearly 

failing miserable under this falsely imposed democratic strangle hold. The only 

people who would be opposed to returning to in person voting are those who know 

mail in ballots ensure the ability to manipulate votes and are afraid of losing their 

majority if elections were truly fair.  


